
 
 

 
 
 

Thanksgiving Mass for the life of Mr James Pettifer 
Tuesday,  23

rd
 June 2015, 6:30 p.m. 

 

    Our school community has been very touched by the  
    comforting words and support that have been offered by so      
    many on the recent loss of Mr Pettifer.  It has been inspiring  
    to us all to reflect on the positive impact that one person can  
    have on so many.   
 
    In honour of  the special person that Mr Pettifer was there will  
    be a  special memorial mass of thanksgiving for his life and  
    impact on our community.  This celebration is an opportunity  
    for many of our wider community of parents, past pupils and  
    past staff to come together to pay their respects and offer      
    thanks for the privilege of having known James. 
 
    This mass will take place in our school hall so we do have a  
    limit on space.  It would therefore be helpful if you could let  
    us know if you plan to attend by emailing us at the following  
    address:  enquiries@tshlc.harrow.sch.uk. 
 
    You may also like to know that as a school we will be planning  
    some fund raising events for the nominated charity of Mr  
    Pettifer’s family, C-R-Y UK.  There will be a retiring collection  
    after mass for this worthwhile charity in honour of Mr Pettifer.   
    If you are unable to attend the mass but still wish to make a  
    donation then please send it in to the school office in an  
    envelope marked Mr Pettifer Charity. 
 
 


